TELSTRA IS PLANNING TO
REMOVE A PAYPHONE

It is proposed that one of the two payphones
be removed from the main foyer of the:
Gold Coast University Hospital,

1 Hospital Boulevard, Southport Qld 4215
(Cabinet ID: 07556310X1)

Once this payphone is removed,
one payphone will remain at this location.

(Cabinet ID: 07559470X1)

Reference Number: 56416

Telstra intends making a final decision on this proposal by:
22" January 2025

To assist us in making a final decision, we invite your comments on
this proposal. Please send us your comments in writing to:

Telstra Payphone Siting Manager
Locked Bag 4850
Melbourne VIC 3001

or by calling us on 1800 011 433 (selection Option 2)
or by email to payphones@team.telstra.com

For more information on payphone services (Including any
applicable payphone consultation document) see:
https://telstra.com/payphones

TELSTRA LIMITED ABN 64 086 174 781



mailto:payphones@team.telstra.com
https://telstra.com/payphones

	TELSTRA IS PLANNING TO REMOVE A PAYPHONE
	Reference Number: 56416


